
Dartmouth  officials  visit
with  Wampanoag  Tribe  Covid
distribution  center  in
Dartmouth
On  Saturday,  March  26,  2022,  several  Dartmouth  officials
visited the Wampanoag Tribe of Gay Head (Aquinnah) PPE/Covid
Distribution drive being run in Dartmouth for the region’s
tribal members.

Clyde Andrews and Katie Marden, both members of the Tribe,
volunteered and distributed PPE, equipment, home test kits and
other cleaning supplies. P

Pictured above is School Committee member Chris Oliver along
with Christopher Pereira and Clyde Andrews. School Committee
member John Nunes and Select Board member John Haran were also
in attendance throughout the day.

Also  attached  are  members  of  the  Defend  Dartmouth  Ballot
Question Committee who attended the distribution to support
the Tribe. Pictured above are Chris Pereira, Mike Mattos,
Clyde Andrews, George Marcotte and Shelly Zhang.
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